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Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our topic on Florence Nightingale and Mary Seacole, The Drama Hut 

theatre company will be coming into school on Wednesday 1st May. 

Children will meet Florence Nightingale and learn about Mary Seacole’s 

contribution to nursing. They will be recreating the Victorian period within which 

Florence was working, and using improvisation to explore the challenging 

environment of the hospital in Crimea where she worked. They will also act out the 

story of Florence using a poem for inspiration! 

The cost of the session is £8.40 per child. This goes towards securing the resources 

necessary to create an immersive dramatic experience from the actors. We ask that it 

is please paid via your Schoolcomms account by Friday 10th May so that children 

can enjoy this wonderful experience. 

Thank you for all of your support, 

The Year 1 Team 

 


